Principals

Welcome to a new school year and I am hopeful that you have a successful school year.  As you know volunteerism is extremely valuable and important to our schools and community.  
More importantly is that all our schools and volunteers follow processes to ensure the safety of our students.  

With that being said, we have scheduled two important trainings that are mandatory for all Family and Community Liaisons and/or the person designated to handle volunteers at your school.   In addition to the standard process registration and background checks, we will also be responsible for all Level II Screening for Volunteers.  We will keep you posted on the process once the account with the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) has been set up. 

Family & Community Relations - District Meeting
September 5th, 9:00 – 1:00p.m., Administration Building
Attendance: Mandatory for Liaisons, or designee

During this meeting all processes and procedures for your school will be developed and set up.

Basic training for new Family & Community Liaisons 
August 28th, 9:00-1:00p.m. (Part 1 - Admin. Building 
September 11th, 9:00-1:00p.m.  (Part 2 - Admin. Building
Mandatory for New Liaisons, and Recommended for Managers, or your designee, 
Returning Liaisons Are Welcome to attend


Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me at 727-588-6000 x 1853 or email: robergem@pcsb.org

Attached you will find the contact form, please have your liaison/designee fill out and send to  email to robergem@pcsb.org or pony the form to Roberge; Administration Bldg, pony #1 by August 16th. 

Respectfully, Michelle Roberge

